
 

 

Notice under National Energy Retail Law 
Notice of extension for draft determination  

The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the National  
Energy Retail Law as follows: 

Under s 266, the time for making the draft determination on the Real-time data for consumers 
(Ref. RRC0057) proposal has been extended to 15 May 2025.   
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